
SPX FOOTBALL SUPPORTERS CLUB 
 
SPX Football Grading Day - Preliminary Grading Completed This Week 
Richard Lacey, SPX Football Coaching Development Officer, is meeting with SPX Football coaches this 
week to complete the preliminary grading of SPX boys who attended SPX Football Grading Day on 
Sunday 7 February 2021.  SPX boys will be advised whether they have been graded in the Winter ISA 
Football competition or the SPX Internal Football competition by Friday 19 February 2021. 
 
Further grading of the SPX boys into their specific ISA football team will occur at mandatory after 
school football training commencing on Monday 15 March 2021 at Oxford Falls.  The SPX boys 
playing in the SPX Internal Football competition will commence mandatory after school football 
training as a separate training group on Monday 22 March 2021 at Oxford Falls. 
 
SPX Football Online Referee Course – Prize Draw + Paid Referee Games at Oxford Falls… 
Congratulations to the following SPX boys who completed the preliminary football referee course in 
the 2020 football season: 
Christo Playle 2021 Year 8 
Jack Hammond 2021 Year 9 
Dylan MacKenzie 2021 Year 10 
Daniel Abnous 2021 Year 12 
Callum Fitzgibbon 2021 Year 12 
David Mooney 2021 Year 12 
Tom Wunsch 2021 Year 12 
 
At Friday morning College assembly on 12 February 2021, Richard Lacey and Steve Quilty drew the 
SPX referee prizes of items donated by the SPX Football Supporters Club (FSC) from the 2020 football 
season and the prize winners are: 
 
Christo Playle First Prize:  Under Armour Sports Medium Size Kit Bag + Referee Whistle 

(total value $70) 
Jack Hammond Second Prize:  JB Hi Fi $50 Gift Card + Referee Whistle (total value $60) 

 
David Mooney Third Prize:  Nike Premier League Strike 2019 Size 5 Football + 

Referee Whistle (total value $40) 
 
Obtain your Preliminary Referee Certificate for the 2021 Football Season 
SPX boys are also encouraged to register and complete the online and free preliminary referee 
course offered by FFA in the 2021 football season.  See web-link (also at the SPX Football Folder on 
Microsoft Teams):  https://www.playfootball.com.au/referee/laws-of-the-
game?_ga=2.255398154.385912815.1586174178-586563975.1586174178 
 
The SPX FSC will again offer a prize draw for SPX boys who complete the referee course and obtain 
their preliminary referee certificate.  To enter the prize draw, please send your certificate to the 
SPX FSC at email:  footballclub@pandf.spx.nsw.edu.au  The prize draw will include football kit items 
donated by the SPX FSC to be drawn at a SPX Football social event later in 2021.  Please join in. 
 
Your preliminary referee certificate can also be presented to Paul Cummins, SPX Junior School 
Football Convenor, to join SPX boys referee team for SPX Junior School football games at Oxford Falls 
on Saturday mornings during future football seasons. 
 
Mrs Cathy Thomson 
President, SPX Football Supporters Club 
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